
08 June 2022 

-=-o our stakeholders: 

Fire and Safety Forum 
Reg. Off: # I st Floor Gurumandiram, Azad Road, Kaloor, 

www.fireandsafetyforum.com 
Ph:9633229988 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual 
preparation and posting of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that comprises of a chie: 
executive statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practica~ 
actions in support of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected 
outcomes. We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COE report due to certain unforeseen 
circumstances. 

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COE that describes our 
organization's efforts and progress in support of the UN Global Compact. Our COE will be 
posted on the UN Global Compact website by 29th August 2022. 

Kindly acknowledge the letter and grant the grace period, and I assure that we will submit our 
COE within the increased due time. 

Sincerely yours, 
ASW A THY Digitally signed 

PA by ASWATHY 
DAMA TT PADAMATTUMK 

UMKUDY UDY 
SAHADEVA SAHADEVAN 

Date: 2022.06.08 
N 10:20:20 +os•30• 

. .\.swathy PS 

Member Director Fire and Safety Forum 

Correspondence Address· Office· No 60/49E JC Ch 
Panampilly Nagar,. Emakulam- 682036 Phon~: 9633;;;;;:• Vl 08, Opposite to Kairali Flat, 
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